
 

 
 

 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today. Miss a  
service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are also broadcast live on 

our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Prelude: Ger Van Diepen 

Welcome 
Announcements 
Call To Worship  

Praise Song: “How Great Thou Art (How Great You Are) 
Congregational Prayer 

Children & Worship Dismissed 
Praise Song: “God So Loved” we the kingdom 

Scripture: Proverbs 3:5-8 
Message: What If? 

Communion 
Hymn: “Whiter Than Snow” #368 vs 1-3 

Benediction 
Closing:  “Whiter Than Snow” #368 vs 4 



 

 

Sunday, January 23: 

• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service Today we welcome Josh Lucas back to 

the pulpit to share his topic, What If? Based on Proverbs 3:5-8. Today we 
also have the privilege in partaking of the sacrament of the Lord’s Supper. 

Tuesday, January 25: 
• 8:30 am Quilting Chicks will meet 
Wednesday, January 26: 
• Bible Classes and Remnant Youth Groups will meet 
 6:30 pm: Bible Classes for 1st-5th Grades 
 6:30 pm: MS Remnant will meet in the youth room 
 7:30 pm: HS Remnant will meet in the youth room 
Sunday, January 30: 
• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Mr. Vande 

Hoef to the pulpit as he shares his message with us.  

February 2: 9am Mothers Together will meet 
 

 
 

Teachers are needed for 3rd and 4th grade Sunday school and Wednesday 

night Bible Class.  Contact Deb Kosters if you are available to help with this 
ministry.  

 
Quite a few books are being checked out of the library and we 
are so glad the library is being used. But some books seem to 
have grown legs and walked off by themselves because we have 
no idea who has them.   Please remember to take the card from 
the book, sign your name and leave it in the yellow card 
box.  This helps us to know where to start in trying to locate a 
book if another person is asking for it.    

Bottles are due back to 
church by: January 30, 2022 

 

It’s Camp Registration Time!! Check out the 
full brochure located in the Fellowship Hall 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from Heath DeJong: 
Deuteronomy 29:29 says "The secret things belong to the Lord our God, but 
the things revealed belong to us and to our children forever." It is with great 
joy I am able to share with you the final step in my journey to become a pas-
tor has arrived!! The Lord has called me to serve him and his people as the 
next pastor at First Reformed Church in Boyden, IA. I personally want to 
thank you all for walking with me in this journey and whatever role you 
played to help me get to this point! May the Lord our God graciously bless 
you for being such a blessing to me and my family during this journey! The 
commissioning service will take place on January 23rd at 4pm at First Re-
formed Church in Boyden. I invite you all to join us as we celebrate God's 
faithfulness to his people! May the Lord bless you and keep you, May the 
Lord make His face shine upon you and be gracious to you and may the Lord 
grant you His peace! With all my love!! 
 

 

****New 2022 Calling Districts **** 

District 5: 
Stan De Zeeuw/Mitch Kreykes:  

Ethel Jurgens-Josh Lucas 
District 6: 

 Marlin Runia/Roger Verdoorn:  
Preston Marco-Hugh Schiphoff 

District 7: 
 Jerrad Brouwer/Ryan Wiersma:  

Ellen Schram-Joel Van Gelder 
District 8: 

 Ken Loerts/Levi Christensen:  
Curt Van Kley-Chris Wynia 

District 1:  
Randy Van De Berg/Jon Elser:  

Charles Ackerman-Kailey Bruxvoort 
District 2: 

Ken Heronimus/Mark Hulstein:  
Jane Buysman-Ron Dykstra 

District 3: 
Ron Dykstra/Cole Hoekstra:  
Scott Dykstra-Dale Herrboldt 

District 4: 
 Kevin Klaassen/Larry De Boer: 

 Jo Hielkema-Dennis Jurgens 
 

 

 

Scripture: Proverbs 3:5-8 
Message: What If? 

What if I am wrong?  

 

 

 

What if I fail?  

 

 

 

What if everyone doubts me?  

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Ken Loerts (712-720-0754) or your 
District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church office  (754-2783) or 
Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like a prayer chain started.  Remember, we 
cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to do so. If you 
have a prayer request you would like included, please contact the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn,  

Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Donna Sterler, Margaret Calsbeek,  

Marlys Brink, and Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, 

Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es 



 

 

 

Pray For: 
• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries.  
• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 
• Keith Van Drunen as he deals with health issues. 
• Bennett Hulstein as he continues to heal from eye surgery. 
 
Prayers of Praise: 
• Marcus De Boer received a good report from his CT head scan and neurol-

ogy doctor at Sioux Falls Medical Center. He needs no further treatment.  

Thank you for all of your prayers through the process of Mark’s healing from 
his brain bleed. We praise God and thank him for all answered prayers! 

~~Mark and Angie De Boer 
 
We wish to thank you all for your prayers, sympathies offered, and words of 
comfort through the beautiful cards that were sent or given. The loss of our 
brother John was tough but it surely helps to have a body of believers to help 
us through this time of sorrow and joy that he is home with the Lord. Thank 
you. 

~~Roger & Carol Iedema, Ken & Wilma Loerts, & Robert  Janice Groen 
 

Thanks to everyone for all the cards, prayers and thoughts while I was in the 
hospital and recovering at home. They all helped to brighten my days. 

~~Wilma Loerts  
 

Thank you so much for the well wishes, cards, prayers and food brought in 
when I had my knee replacement surgery. Thank you so much to Ken Loerts 
for your calls, visits and prayers offered. It means so much to know that many 
are praying for healing. You are all greatly appreciated. 

~~Brenda Wassman 
 

Thank you for your recent generous donation to the mobile food pantry. We 
appreciate your partnership with us in helping those in need in our communi-
ty. We generally serve between 75-85 households each month. We are plan-
ning to use the funds to add extra food items to our distribution. (Last year we 
were able to process a donated cow and distribute the hamburger!)  

~~CRC Mobile Food Pantry 
 

 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary 

doors and on the Information Center  
no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

 
 

 
 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on January 16: General-$5736; Benevolent-$490; Building-$0; 
Osceola Communities Express-$430; HS Remnant Youth-$100 
Special Offering for January is Osceola Communities Express 
Attendance Last Sunday: 159 

 This Week: January 23 Next Week: January 30 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:  Lawrence and Ruth Ann Wiersma 
C:  Jim and Pauline Van Engen 
W: Jamie and Jennifer Bruxvoort/family 

E:  Ed and Jan Harskamp 
C:  Dan and Maureen Heilman/family 
W: Cole and Kayla Hoekstra/family 

C&W Leader Karen Honken Deb Kosters 

Library: Kathy/Joel Verdoorn Ruth Ann Wiersma 

Coffee: Dave and Lesa Stofferan Ger and Barb Van Diepen 

Faith In Action for January:  

Layettes for  
the Center of Hope 

 
 

This month we are collecting items that a New Baby or New 
Mom might be in need of. We only ask that all  

donated items must be NEW. Thanks! 


